
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-08050 


August 7, 2008 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own (WYO) Company Principal Coordinators 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT:   Federal Register Notice on Financial Assistance/Subsidy Arrangement 

Today, the Federal Emergency Management Agency published a notice in the Federal Register 
entitled “National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP); Assistance to Private Sector Property Insurers, 
Availability of FY2008 and FY2009 Arrangements.”  You may click on the following link to access 
the notice: http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2008/pdf/E8-18242.pdf. 

If you have questions, please contact your WYO Business Analyst. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, WYO Standards Committee, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Accounting, Legal, Marketing, Underwriting 
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